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It's outrageous that such a bill was ever proposed. Whoever wrote it has let power go 

to their head and is completely disregarding the fact that taxpaying voters are paying 

their salary. It's such a slap in the face of hard working voters! What are you doing? 

You want to enable the people who do not want to work to sue us who are PAYING 

for all the public spaces and their maintenance? There are more and more people 

who are moving out of this former beautiful state because of your stupid liberal and 

progressive policies! ABSOLUTELY NO to this bill!!! 


